


2

 
Physicians par cipa ng in access ini a ves with  have been advised that we will report all AEs that 
we learn of regardless of the seriousness or suspectedness of the event. Please direct all follow-up ques ons with the 
physician directly, including reports received from pa ents and/or caregivers. 
 
If you have further ques ons or concerns, please do not hesitate to communicate with us at 

 
 
Regards, 
 

 

RESTRICTED




